
IN THE SUPREME COURT OF TENNESSEE 
AT NASHVILLE 

JUN 28 2011 

IN RE: PETITION OF THE TENNESSEE GENERAL SESSIONS JUDGES 
CONFERENCE FOR THE ADOPTION OF UNIVERSALLY 

ACCEPTABLE AND LEGALLY SUFFICIENT GENERAL SESSIONS 
COURT CIVIL FORMS 

ORDER 

The Tennessee General Sessions Judges Conference ("GSJC") has filed a petition 
stating that a committee of the GSJC, in consultation with and assistance from members of 
the Creditors' Practice Section of the Tennessee Bar Association and representatives of the 
Court Clerks, has created a set of uniform civil case forms for use in Tennessee's General 
Sessions Courts. The GSJC has submitted the proposed forms as Exhibit A to its petition and 
asks this Court to approve these forms "as universally acceptable and legally sufficient for 
use in civil cases before the General Sessions Courts in Tennessee." 

The Court hereby publishes for public comment the Commission's petition, including 
the proposed forms, set out in the attached Appendix. The Court solicits written comments 
from the Tennessee Access to Justice Commission, judges, lawyers, bar organizations, 
members of the public, and any other interested parties. The deadline for submitting written 
comments is October 26,20 1 1. Written comments should be addressed to: 

Michael W. Catalano, Clerk 
100 Supreme Court Building 
40 1 Seventh Avenue North 
Nashville, TN 372 19- 1407 

and should refer to the docket number stated above. 

The Clerk shall provide a copy of this order to the Chair, Vice-Chair, and members 
of the Tennessee Access to Justice Commission, LexisNexis, and Thomson Reuters. In 
addition, this order shall be posted on the Tennessee Supreme Court's website. 

IT IS SO ORDERED. 

PER CURIAM 


